
My name is Ray Poteet.  I live, work, and vote in Klamath County, Oregon.  I have been self 
employed, and a landlord since 1989.  Owning rental property is my only form of 
retirement.  Passing of this bill will create a huge burden onto all landlords.  No cause evictions 
are the only tool we have to allow property renovations, modernization etc.  They are the only 
way to keep our properties fresh, and up to date.  The passing of this bill would be a huge 
mistake for not only me, but for our state.  

 

I am a landlord, I vote, and I oppose HB 2004-A,  
This is bad for everyone.  

Thanks, Ray Kris Poteet 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 


